



## RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 232 21st July 2021 Mandela Day Appeal

Dear fellow residents,

We have not forgotten about the annual Mandela Day Poverty Relief Charity Drive, but COVID has constrained our collection. We have therefore agreed with Wilma to postpone our 8th collection until the first week of August this year.

This is a time when the demand and need is even greater than ever, and we feel sure you will give it your usual generous support.

We appeal to you to consider ordering/purchasing a few extra items with your regular shopping. Small sizes are easier to distribute and will not involve a lot of repacking. Suggested items are:

Mealie meal Rice

Dried beans Samp & beans

Samp Sugar

Long-life milk Instant porridge
Teabags Tinned Sweetcorn

Tins of pilchards, Baked beans,
Jam Peanut butter
Cooking oil Deodorant

Toothpaste Toilet and laundry soap

or any similar non-perishable items.

Please add any of these items to your shopping list in the meantime and we will advise you when the collection baskets will be available in the Clubhouse.

Thank you,

Hennie du Preez ResCom Chairman